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Please note my new email address, Bill 

english.eaa94@mediacombb.net  

 

 No minutes to present, wrap up of last minutes will be given at next meeting.. 

Up Coming: 

This weekend, Ken Asbe will be taking on the roof project for the chapter  hanger. Lift is 

in place. Any and all help is requested. Start time is this SAT morning at 8:00 am July 

16th –2011 

Helpful tools, will be any item for shingle remove-al, nail pouch’s, hammers, tape meas-

ure, battery drills, battery chargers for your drills, brooms, and any other roof related tools 

you have. This will be for the placement of steel roofing. In general once a path has been 

cleared for the first sheet, there can be a worker for each line or two of screws. Thus pro-

gress can carry on quickly.   

Work will carry into Sunday if needed, again contact Ken Asbe. 

Kens contact information is listed above, best to call vs email.  

Chapter meeting Sunday 

July 17th 2:00 pm 2011 at the EAA 94 hanger.  General rules of meeting apply. No 

work on roof planned after the meeting. 

Dougs hanger, third Thursday burger burn. July 21st 2011 
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 Doug’s Third Thursday Burger burn– July 21st 2011 

If you have never been, it is really simple, fly-in or drive in to the Mason City Airport.   Cars park 
on the south side of the Rozendaal Hangar .  We have paved parking up by the fuel tank farm if 

you prefer to fly in.  

Bring something to throw on the grill, something to drink, and a dish to pass.  If you are flying 
in and that is a problem, fear not, we always have plenty of food!  Oven for Pizza, finger food 

has been great. 

We light the grills around 6 pm. 

If you drive and need through the gate, call 641-425-5432 and we will let you in. 

No speeches, no meetings, just fellowship and good food with other flyers……. 

From the editor: 

I have started  a yahoo group site for all of my design work and 

other related aircraft work. Many of you are already connected to 

many yahoo groups, you can join this one as well and when up-

dates of the Legal Eagle build project happen, you can see these 

update posted and follow along. 

 

This is contained under the “files section” on my site listed under 

Legal Eagle XL 

 

You can get there fairly quickly by going to 

 http://groups.yahoo.com/group/IronDesign/files/Legal%20Eagle%

20XL%20Case%20Study/ 

And then signing in. 

 
This looks to be a fairly easy task to complete for all and has been 

working well for me to make updates, ext, without lots of  web site 

work. 

 

I think this was also going  to be followed by a face book page, or 

a some other form of web site, but I have not received information 

to these locations. 

You can consult our web page editor for further information, he is 

listed on the front page. (Adam)  

 

Thank you, Scott Weinberg. 

 

On the Legal Eagle aircraft build project. We are working on mate-

rial package list and have the brakes , wheels, tires and axles on 

hand. 

 

Thank you, Scott Weinberg 



Great news: 

The Chapt. 94 hanger is now being occupied by paying air-

planes again.  

A huge thank you to Ken Asbe for doing a great deal of the 

work and orchestrating the balance of what he didn’t do. 

A go slow bird– Legal Eagle XL single seat dressed in go fast clothes… Dreaming yes. But then 100 

years ago, flying was but hardly more than a dream. 

 

Zoom zoom! 

 



Updated photos in place– please follow directions below: 

Latest new photos are of the young eagles and Pilot listings. 

 

 

Photos:  Please note a neat new way to view past events in our photo section. This is a better way to showcase more photos each 

with a description.  Here are the steps to follow to see them. And they are simple! 

Hit this tag:    http://photobucket.com/  Then in upper right hand corner username box  eaa94  For password type eaa94show  

then hit  Login  On the left you will see any one of the events...with photos. 

Pick the event and then pick slideshow and you should be able to see everything. This works really well. 

 

Those of you with EAA 94 photos, I can send directions to load them… it is just two more steps than above and also works really 

well. Please do ask… and I will help you. 

 

There are lots of events again for the balance of the year, please do send any and all photos to me that you would like on this photo 

site.  WE can put into categories from airplanes sitting, flying and the like, right down to rivets and tire stems. With your help this 

can be a great grouping of photos. 

Why pay dues? 

 Your club has been doing some great things, with more members than many, more 

flying planes than most and the list goes on. We held the largest young eagles event in 

Iowa last year. We exposed more aviation related material to the kids than any other 

young eagles event. 

 

 We have been apart of a declining population of flyers with a upbeat  group of  

members and this can only take place with new members and ideas. By being a bit more 

involved with the group  carries this  on even further. 

 

 We have some great things coming down the line with the hanger project, possible 

high school class start up of a flying aircraft build project, revived interest in helping 

members get back to flying with lower cost planes. 

 

 Such a diverse group we have from Airline 1st officers, Corporate Jet pilots, ul-

tralights to twin engine classics. WW2 type aircraft pilots to turbine pilots and everything 

in between, just a fantastic array of experience. Certainly worth being a part of.  

 

 

EAA 94 DUES PAYMENT FORM 
DUES $15.00/YR   JAN 1 TO JAN 1 each year. 

 

Name:___________________________________________________________

_ 

 

Address:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number- (snow list calling) ___________________________________ 

 

Email address (printed please) ____________________________________ 

 

Dues for   (  )  2008    (  )  2009    (  )  2010 

Submit to - 

EAA 94  

Bill English 

-3385 Saratooga Court      Mason City     IA        50401 

The above dues notice was mentioned that I have not been posting this  every month and that is true.  So from here 

on out it will be an integral part of your newsletter just like the photo page notice items. 

 

Dues have been and always will be considered due in Jan each year. Starting next month, unpaid members will just 

receive meeting notice with no updated minutes or agenda. 



Scott Weinberg 

Post code 50619-9691 

EAA 94 newsletter editor 

To: 

Hot of the press– Chapter 94 has received an additional $2000 grant for the Legal Ea-

gle XL build project. This will almost make it self sustaining ongoing training for the 

Jr and Sr. level students at Clear Lake. 

 

Not many project or class studies can tote life building experience, with on going im-

provements with little to no cost to school system or surrounding enterprises. If you 

would like to become further involved please let Scott Weinberg or Ken Asbe know. 


